
I am writing to urge the Oregon legislature to pass HB2004. We desperately need rent stabilization. 
People are hurting from this rental crisis. Landlords have gotten so far out of control that it is truly 
criminal. I and many others expect our state representatives to take action in this. Those that don't all 
be losing a lot of votes when it comes time for reelection because we intend to make it widely known 
who stood up for the people and who did not. Do the right thing and lift the ban on rent stabilization. 
Thank you 
Colin Bondi 

 


